
From: Steve McLellan <smclellanfonthill@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 15, 2021 12:13 PM 
To: Holly Willford <HWillford@pelham.ca> 
Subject: Re: speeding on Pelham 

 
The Mayor, Town Council and Town Clerk, 

 
Now that construction and paving of Pelham Street is finally done,I am sending this concern to 
you regarding the continual speeding on Pelham Street, particularly Hurricane and Short Hills 
area. We live in a townhouse, end unit where we see and hear speeding often! There is an 
electronic speed sign to which NO ONE pays attention! If you are coming up the hill you have 
basically past the sign before you notice it. The speeders are at various times of the day and 
night including unlicensed and unplated ATV's and off road motorcycles...this dangerous 
driving has included stunt driving, such as two motorcycles recently doing wheelies as people 
walked on the sidewalks With Covid people have to move to the road to accommodate others on 
the sidewalk. With children and pets walking along there throughout the day and evening, it is 
astounding no one has been hurt yet. Can something please be done to prevent a horrible 
accident, like speed bumps, or police radar over a few days or nights. Thank you for your 
consideration in this matter of safety. 

 
Sincerely, 
Deborah Caldwell-McLellan 
905-466-5688 

On Wed, Sep 15, 2021 at 10:38 AM Holly Willford <HWillford@pelham.ca> wrote: 

Ms. Caldwell-McLellan, 

Thank you for your below correspondence. 

My name is Holly Willford and I am the Town Clerk. To formally provide your comments / 
feedback / concerns to Council I suggest you provide me written correspondence addressed to: 
The Mayor, Town Council and the Town Clerk. I will be happy to place the correspondence on 
the up-coming Council Agenda. Council will then formally consider the correspondence on the 
consent agenda for information. The next Council meeting is October 4th and the deadline to 
submit comments is noon September 22nd. 

Alternatively, if you wish, you can submit a Request to Appear Before Council. You would 
then be invited to speak to Council at an up-coming Council Meeting. You will have 10 
minutes to verbally address Council with your concerns. I have attached a copy of the form 
should you wish to proceed this way. 
 
Hoping this is helpful, 

Holly Willford 

TOWN OF PELHAM CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE 
The information contained in this communication, including any attachments, may be 
confidential and is intended only for the use of the recipient(s) named above, and may be legally 
privileged. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified 
that any dissemination, distribution, disclosure, or copying of this communication, or any of its 
contents, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please re-
send this communication to the sender and permanently delete the original and any copy of it 
from your computer system. Thank you.
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-----Original Message----- 
From: noreply@pelham.ca <noreply@pelham.ca> On Behalf Of Debbie Caldwell-McLellan 
Sent: Wednesday, September 15, 2021 10:31 AM 
To: Holly Willford <HWillford@pelham.ca> 
Subject: speeding on Pelham 

 
I was advised by Mayor Junkin re phone to send you a copy of my concerns with the 
speeding on Pelham Street now that construction is done! Could you please advise the best 
way to contact the Mayor and Council with this concern again so they have it in writing as 
well. Thank you! 

 
 

Origin: https://www.pelham.ca/Modules/contact/search.aspx? 
s=2uLtzJt5lA5HlngAojQI5lA5H6JTjAeQuAleQuAl 

 

 
This email was sent to you by Debbie Caldwell-McLellan<smclellanfonthill@gmail.com> 
through https://www.pelham.ca/. 
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